
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome CEHA Annual Education Symposium (AES) enrollees:  
 
The Sacramento Environmental Commission (SEC) is pleased to welcome back members of the 
California Environmental Health Association (CEHA) to Sacramento for the 2018 AES.  
 
The role of the CEHA and the AES is critically important in continuing the education of 
environmental health professionals on numerous complex, and often, controversial issues that 
put our environment at risk. The excellent sessions being offered enable advancing technical 
understanding, information sharing, networking, and training of environmental health specialist 
throughout California. 
 
The SEC along with staff of the Sacramento County Environmental Management Department 
wish you a successful symposium and hope you enjoy a true confluence of people and 
environment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard Hunn 
SEC Chair 


